Training Subcommittee September 2016 Update By Ross Lampert, Chairman

For a variety of reasons, last month I wasn't able to get out the module effectiveness surveys that I'd promised to send, and with the National Convention and Air, Space, and Cyber Conference upon us, I'm not sure I'll be able to get the ones scheduled for this month out either, but I'll try. These surveys are all very short—nine questions at the most—and should take you less than five minutes to complete, so if an invitation to take one shows up in your inbox, please click on the link and fill the survey out. Your feedback is very important because it helps us make the training we provide more useful and applicable for you.

For September, one module that's already available is up for review: how to find, download, and use your <u>chapter membership rosters</u>. This is the first part of the two-part module on member and officer rosters. Chapter presidents, vice presidents, secretaries, and membership and community partners VPs; state presidents, vice presidents, and secretaries; and region presidents should review it.

Later this month we expect to release the first module on how to do advocacy. The Field Council's training and advocacy subcommittees have been working on this one together and I'm sure you will find it very helpful and informative. Chapter and state presidents, vice presidents, and communications, veterans affairs, and government relations VPs; all region officers; and all AirPower Advocates should review it. We'll put out an announcement when it's ready for you to watch.